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NM 47 Construction To Begin August 17, 2015 
 

Santa Fe – The New Mexico Department of Transportation has contracted with AUI, Inc. to 
perform roadway construction on NM 47 from milepost 31.00 to 32.80.  The first phase of 
construction will involve the installation of a sewer main and a gas main along the westside 
shoulder of NM 47 from Veranda Court to Don Abran Road. 
 
For everyone’s safety, please be mindful of construction workers on the project and be extra 
cautious when driving through the construction zone 
 

### 
 
For Further Information, please contact AUI, Inc. Project Manager, Erick Garcia at (505) 975-
6646 or NMDOT Project Manager, Chris Sinclair at (505) 401-5045 
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